
High School Board Report May 11, 2020 
 
Our staff continues to work diligently providing lessons for students, conducting Zoom meetings, 
providing academic feedback, and communicating with parents and students.  
 
We appreciate all the positive messages and support from our students and community that we 
have received during this crisis.  It is GREAT to be a Wylie Bulldog!! 
 
On April 27th and 28th, six students from Wylie High School competed in the Virtual Region 14  
Texas Citizen Bee competition. The topics covered the Constitution and Founding Documents, 
Famous American Figures, Landmark Court Cases, and Current Events. Our students won a 
combined $400 in gift cards. Daniel Duke won 1st place with a $250 Gift Card. Daniel will move 
on to the State Citizen Bee competition. 
 
Our UIL academic teams participated in a virtual meet against participants from all over the 
state. 5A Calculator-2nd Place Team.  We had 7 students to finish in the top 16.  
 
5A Mathematics-1st Place Team.  Ayden Gertiser was champion.  Team members finished 1st, 
2nd, 3rd, and 10th.  
 
5A Number Sense-1st Place Team- Ayden Gertiser was champion.  Team members finished 
1st, 2nd, 3rd, 9th, 15th, and 17th.  
 
5A Science-2nd Place Team- Rushil Choutapalli was overall champion.   
 
They Wylie Belle and Wylie Cheerleading tryouts were conducted virtually over the past two 
weeks.  Candidates submitted videos via unlisted links on YouTube and judges from different 
parts of the state judged the candidates.  We are excited that each team has grown with 
qualified candidates allowing for more students to be involved and take leadership roles within 
the campus. 
 
Athletics- Coaches are continuing to work with our student athletes through Zoom and Huddle.  
They are having good participation from the students.  
 
The high school administration is currently working on a virtual recognition for the graduating 
seniors in conjunction with KTXS.  The release date is TBD. 
 
The high school will release the Baccalaureate video on May 24, 2020 @ 2:00. 
 
Graduation will be held at Hugh Sandifer Football Stadium @ 9:00 PM on June 19, 2020 


